
Women
Products

The event will be both online and in-person
in the LCC Student Lounge!

Individuals can make a voluntary donation or
drop-off feminine hygiene products on hand!

Questions? Contact us!
Mia Howard at 

mia.howard@student.labette.edu
Lizzie Hoisington at

elizabeth.hoisington@student.labette.edu

for

Join us April 15-18 to raise awareness for
better access to proper feminine hygiene

products for college females.
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